E-NEWS
Week of November 20, 2023

THANKSGIVING BREAK
We hope you have a safe and wonderful Thanksgiving Break - starting

Wednesday, November 22! We are grateful for all that you do to support
student success. Thank you for being part of the HPA family!

DOLLAR HAT DAY



Tomorrow, Tuesday, November 21, is Dollar Hat Day! Students are invited to
wear a hat for a one-dollar donation at the door. The money raised will go
toward the HPA Angel Tree.

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT

No time to cook tomorrow because Thanksgiving dinner is at your house
this year? No problem. Stop by Chick-fil-A, support HPA, and take one thing
off your to-do list. PTO’s Chick-fil-A Spirit Night is tomorrow, Tuesday,
November 21, from 4 p.m. - 8 p.m. at the Asheville Highway location.

FALL ARTS SHOWCASE



The spirit of the season will be in full stride next week with our Fall Arts
Showcases. Our band and chorus will present repertoires from the first
semester. Family and friends are welcome, and admission is free.

e HIGH SCHOOL SHOWCASE: Monday, November 27, at 6:30 p.m.
e MIDDLE SCHOOL SHOWCASE: Thursday, November 30, at 6:30 p.m.

DOLLAR DRESS DAY

Students will have another opportunity to break from the everyday dress
code on our next Dollar Dress Day, Friday, December 1. The money
raised from the dollar donation collected at the door will assist a family in
need for the holidays.

WINTER SHOPPE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

The PTO is looking for volunteers to help run this year’s holiday shop in
the library. PTO’s annual Winter Shoppe will be December 4 - 8. It’s an
opportunity for students to shop for gifts for family and friends. Each
elementary class will have a designated time to visit. Middle and high
school students can shop during their lunchtime or with permission from
their teacher.

If you are willing to volunteer your time, please click here to sign up!
(Volunteers must fill out applications and have background checks.)


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F49AFAD23A4F58-45670952-holiday
https://bit.ly/3QKW1XG

CHORUS STUDENT SELECTED FOR ALL-STATE CHORUS

Congratulations to 10th grader Lukas Burns for being selected for All-State
Chorus! Lukas auditioned in Cayce, South Carolina, on November 8 under
the direction of chorus teacher Chase McAbee. We are very proud of Lukas
and our Fine Arts program!


https://bit.ly/3udfd8C

Facebook: /HighPointAcademySpartanburg
Instagram: @hpaspartanburg

MORE UPCOMING EVENTS

Next Board of Directors Meeting: December 4
Third Grade Holiday Show: December 5
Second Grade Holiday Show: December 7
First Grade Holiday Show: December 12

Events Calendar
Staff Directory

Have a great week!

The HPA Team


https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg
https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/
https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/43q68p3

